
PHILADEL,PHIA
March 15, 1983

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

I am pleased to confirm your reception of WEAZ from 1:46
to 2:45 PM, March 9, 1984.

Our General Manager, Jim DeCaro and I appreciate your
thoughtful comments and are impressed that you should be able
to receive us so well.

It may interest you to know that we are just completing a
new transmitter site that should afford you even better reception
in the future. WEAZ broadcasts from a tower located at 329 Domino
Lane in Roxborough, Philadelphia. Our signal is multiplexed with
two other stations, WSNI-FM (on 104.5 MHz) and WMGK-FM's auxiliary
transmitter (not normally operating on our antenna but located at
102.9 MHz). The common antenna is mounted at approximately 1100
feet, and we broadcast with an effective radiated power of 12.5
Kilowatts.

me.

If you would like additional information, feel free to contact

Sincerely,

0, .?;7
Russ W. Mundschenk
Chief Engineer

10 Presidential Boulevard Bala Cynwyd PA 19004. (215) 667-8400


